November 2, 2011

Dear Parents:

The dates for the Book Fair will be changed. The new dates will be Monday and Tuesday, November 21
and 22. This change is necessary due to the PreKindergarten students utilizing the library while the
PreKindergarten classroom is undergoing reconstruction. A scheduled time for classrooms will be sent
out before November 21. Thank you for your understanding and patience.

Sincerely,

Maureen Kelleher



